
Library's Database Training Workshops from 7th October to 12th November
2014 (06/10/2014)

Dear All,

We will provide a number of database training workshops to our users from 7th October to 12th November 2014 at the

Bibliographic Instruction Room (G019) on the Ground Floor in our Library. Attached please check the poster for the

schedule. All are welcome and participants will get the chance to obtain a small souvenir.

Please access to our website at 

http://library.umac.mo/html/services/reference/libprog/asp/sc.asp, select and click the course title to fill up the form for

reservation.

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib_ref@umac.mo or by calling 8822-8170.

Regards,

UM Library




